
                                                                    

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
19th July 2024 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
I would like to wish all Scarning families the very best for the summer and to say thank you as ever for your ongoing support.  
 
I hope your child has enjoyed the school year just passed. It has been a busy year – with so much to look back on that it has 
been difficult to pick highlights. However - the creation of the mosaic, the ‘Playground Proms’ and the whole school role-
play during our ‘Steampunk’ themed week, are three that spring to mind… 
 

 
 
 
We have said an emotional good-bye to our Year 6 children this week and we wish them well in the future. Their 
contribution to school life recently has been huge. They were a key part of our summer fete, helping turn the hall into an 
indoor market and they also produced an incredible Leavers’ performance that will live long in the memory. 
 
We also say good-bye to some staff today. Mrs Vogt, Miss Hudson and Mrs Richardson will all be leaving after stints this 
year supporting children with their learning. I wish them all the very best for the future. 
 
Last, but not least, today sees Mrs Thomas leaving us after being at Scarning for over 10 years. Mrs Thomas retires having 
been a teaching inspiration throughout her time with us. She has been a wonderful art lead and an intrepid Forest School 
Ranger! We wish her a happy retirement. 
 
As in previous years the special three-way relationship between child, school and home has continued to be really strong 
and for that I thank you all and wish you the very best for the summer. Take care! 
 
 

 
 
Nick King 
Headteacher 

 Scarning V C Primary School 
Dereham Road, Scarning  

Dereham, Norfolk, NR19 2PW 
www.scarningprimary.co.uk 

01362 692665 
 

email: office@scarning.norfolk.sch.uk 
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